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Profiles in Courage

Arguing about Slavery
The previously untold story of the violence in Congress that helped spark the Civil War In The Field of
Blood, Joanne B. Freeman recovers the long-lost story of physical violence on the floor of the U.S.
Congress. Drawing on an extraordinary range of sources, she shows that the Capitol was rife with
conflict in the decades before the Civil War. Legislative sessions were often punctuated by mortal
threats, canings, flipped desks, and all-out slugfests. When debate broke down, congressmen drew pistols
and waved Bowie knives. One representative even killed another in a duel. Many were beaten and bullied
in an attempt to intimidate them into compliance, particularly on the issue of slavery. These fights
didn’t happen in a vacuum. Freeman’s dramatic accounts of brawls and thrashings tell a larger story of
how fisticuffs and journalism, and the powerful emotions they elicited, raised tensions between North
and South and led toward war. In the process, she brings the antebellum Congress to life, revealing its
rough realities—the feel, sense, and sound of it—as well as its nation-shaping import. Funny, tragic,
and rivetingly told, The Field of Blood offers a front-row view of congressional mayhem and sheds new
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light on the careers of John Quincy Adams, Henry Clay, and other luminaries, as well as introducing a
host of lesser-known but no less fascinating men. The result is a fresh understanding of the workings of
American democracy and the bonds of Union on the eve of their greatest peril.

The Lost Founding Father: John Quincy Adams and the Transformation of American Politics
Historians have not been generous in judging the presidency of John Quincy Adams. Those who have most
conspicuously upheld Adams's fame have, at the same time, virtually ignored his service in the White
House. Critics, on the other hand, have described his administration as a failure, founded upon "bargain
and corruption" and marked by exclusion of the United States from the British West Indian trade, the
ineffectiveness of its efforts to promote strong Pan-American relationships, and the enactment of the
"tariff of abominations." Some analysts have even argued that it generated the sectionalism which
terminated the "Era of Good Feelings." Mary Hargreaves contends, instead, that the basic effort of
Adams's presidency was to harmonize divergent sectional interests. To ignore the Adams administration's
commitment to nationalism, she argues, is to overlook a fundamental stage in the establishment of the
federal government as guardian of the general interest. The volume contains new information on the
development of United States commercial policy, the nation's early relationships with Latin America, and
difficulties of local and regional adjustment to the growth of the national economy. It will be of keen
interest to all students of the economic and political history of the early national period.

American Phoenix
The question of what causes war has concerned statesmen since the time of Thucydides. The Steps to War
utilizes new data on militarized interstate disputes from 1816 to 2001 to identify the factors that
increase the probability that a crisis will escalate to war. In this book, Paul Senese and John Vasquez
test one of the major behavioral explanations of war--the steps to war--by identifying the various
factors that put two states at risk for war. Focusing on the era of classic international politics from
1816 to 1945, the Cold War, and the post-Cold War period, they look at the roles of territorial
disputes, alliances, rivalry, and arms races and show how the likelihood of war increases significantly
as these risk factors are combined. Senese and Vasquez argue that war is more likely in the presence of
these factors because they increase threat perception and put both sides into a security dilemma. The
Steps to War calls into question certain prevailing realist beliefs, like peace through strength,
demonstrating how threatening to use force and engaging in power politics is more likely to lead to war
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than to peace.

The Presidency of John Quincy Adams
Published by OpenStax College, U.S. History covers the breadth of the chronological history of the
United States and also provides the necessary depth to ensure the course is manageable for instructors
and students alike. U.S. History is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of most
courses. The authors introduce key forces and major developments that together form the American
experience, with particular attention paid to considering issues of race, class and gender. The text
provides a balanced approach to U.S. history, considering the people, events and ideas that have shaped
the United States from both the top down (politics, economics, diplomacy) and bottom up (eyewitness
accounts, lived experience).

War Before Civilization

Cutting Along the Color Line

Statistics of Deadly Quarrels

John Quincy Adams
A study of the sixth president's private and public lives based on his journals, correspondence and
memoirs

Tomorrow, the World
“A vivid and convincing account of one of the most significant—but too often overlooked—figures in our
history.”—Jon Meacham, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of American Lion Overshadowed by both his brilliant
father and the brash and bold Andrew Jackson, John Quincy Adams has long been dismissed as an aloof
intellectual. Viciously assailed by Jackson and his populist mobs for being both slippery and effete,
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Adams nevertheless recovered from defeat in 1828’s presidential election to lead the nation as a lonely
Massachusetts congressman in the fight against slavery. Award-winning historian William J. Cooper’s
“balanced, wellsourced, and accessible work” (Publishers Weekly) demonstrates that Adams should be
considered our lost Founding Father, his moral and political vision the final link to the visionaries
who created our nation. With his heroic arguments in the Amistad trial forever memorialized, Adams stood
strong against the expansion of slavery that would send the nation hurtling into war. This “wellcrafted” (William McFeely) biography reveals Adams to be one of the most battered, but courageous and
inspirational, politicians in American history.

The Conflict Helix
In this magnificent synthesis of military, technological, and social history, William H. McNeill
explores a whole millennium of human upheaval and traces the path by which we have arrived at the
frightening dilemmas that now confront us. McNeill moves with equal mastery from the crossbow—banned by
the Church in 1139 as too lethal for Christians to use against one another—to the nuclear missile, from
the sociological consequences of drill in the seventeenth century to the emergence of the militaryindustrial complex in the twentieth. His central argument is that a commercial transformation of world
society in the eleventh century caused military activity to respond increasingly to market forces as
well as to the commands of rulers. Only in our own time, suggests McNeill, are command economies
replacing the market control of large-scale human effort. The Pursuit of Power does not solve the
problems of the present, but its discoveries, hypotheses, and sheer breadth of learning do offer a
perspective on our current fears and, as McNeill hopes, "a ground for wiser action."

Profiles in Courage
Draws from diaries and correspondence to chronicle John Quincy Adams's experience serving as U.S. envoy
to Russia and his role in ending the War of 1812, while also detailing his wife Louisa's trials as a
diplomatic spouse.

The Black Hearts of Men
After injuring his hand, a silversmith's apprentice in Boston becomes a messenger for the Sons of
Liberty in the days before the American Revolution.
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The Study of International Relations
The myth of the peace-loving "noble savage" is persistent and pernicious. Indeed, for the last fifty
years, most popular and scholarly works have agreed that prehistoric warfare was rare, harmless,
unimportant, and, like smallpox, a disease of civilized societies alone. Prehistoric warfare, according
to this view, was little more than a ritualized game, where casualties were limited and the effects of
aggression relatively mild. Lawrence Keeley's groundbreaking War Before Civilization offers a
devastating rebuttal to such comfortable myths and debunks the notion that warfare was introduced to
primitive societies through contact with civilization (an idea he denounces as "the pacification of the
past"). Building on much fascinating archeological and historical research and offering an astute
comparison of warfare in civilized and prehistoric societies, from modern European states to the Plains
Indians of North America, War Before Civilization convincingly demonstrates that prehistoric warfare was
in fact more deadly, more frequent, and more ruthless than modern war. To support this point, Keeley
provides a wide-ranging look at warfare and brutality in the prehistoric world. He reveals, for
instance, that prehistorical tactics favoring raids and ambushes, as opposed to formal battles, often
yielded a high death-rate; that adult males falling into the hands of their enemies were almost
universally killed; and that surprise raids seldom spared even women and children. Keeley cites evidence
of ancient massacres in many areas of the world, including the discovery in South Dakota of a
prehistoric mass grave containing the remains of over 500 scalped and mutilated men, women, and children
(a slaughter that took place a century and a half before the arrival of Columbus). In addition, Keeley
surveys the prevalence of looting, destruction, and trophy-taking in all kinds of warfare and again
finds little moral distinction between ancient warriors and civilized armies. Finally, and perhaps most
controversially, he examines the evidence of cannibalism among some preliterate peoples. Keeley is a
seasoned writer and his book is packed with vivid, eye-opening details (for instance, that the homicide
rate of prehistoric Illinois villagers may have exceeded that of the modern United States by some 70
times). But he also goes beyond grisly facts to address the larger moral and philosophical issues raised
by his work. What are the causes of war? Are human beings inherently violent? How can we ensure peace in
our own time? Challenging some of our most dearly held beliefs, Keeley's conclusions are bound to stir
controversy.

The Field of Blood
At a time when slavery was spreading and the country was steeped in racism, two white men and two black
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men overcame social barriers and mistrust to form a unique alliance that sought nothing less than the
end of all evil. Drawing on the largest extant bi-racial correspondence in the Civil War era, John
Stauffer braids together these men's struggles to reconcile ideals of justice with the reality of
slavery and oppression. Who could imagine that Gerrit Smith, one of the richest men in the country,
would give away his wealth to the poor and ally himself with Frederick Douglass, an ex-slave? And why
would James McCune Smith, the most educated black man in the country, link arms with John Brown, a
bankrupt entrepreneur, along with the others? Distinguished by their interracial bonds, they shared a
millennialist vision of a new world where everyone was free and equal. As the nation headed toward armed
conflict, these men waged their own war by establishing model interracial communities, forming a new
political party, and embracing violence. Their revolutionary ethos bridged the divide between the sacred
and the profane, black and white, masculine and feminine, and civilization and savagery that had long
girded western culture. In so doing, it embraced a malleable and "black-hearted" self that was capable
of violent revolt against a slaveholding nation, in order to usher in a kingdom of God on earth. In
tracing the rise and fall of their prophetic vision and alliance, Stauffer reveals how radical reform
helped propel the nation toward war even as it strove to vanquish slavery and preserve the peace.

The Steps to War
Conflict resolution is now recognized as a major area of research. Yet because of its pervasive nature
as a subject, drawing on so many different disciplines, there has long been a need for a reader,
bringing together many of the most important and representative essays written to date. This book aims
to fill the gap. Equally important, a comprehensive bibliography further anchors the subject - providing
academics, diplomats, students and others interested in conflict studies with an excellent basis for
future research.

John Quincy Adams
In Harvesting Pa Chay's Wheat, Keith Quincy exposes, with damning clarity, what has been long excluded
from the official record of America's military involvement in Southeast Asia: the secret war in Laos and
its tragic consequences for the Hmong people and their culture. Exploited for the geographical location
of their ancestral lands by the French, Americans, Vietnamese, and Chinese and callously manipulated by
the same groups because of the nonaggressive, agrarian structure of their tribal units, by the early
1980s virtually the entire Hmong society had fled to Thailand and the United States, making them a
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people, a culture, a whole way of being, in exile. Keith Quincy's landmark work shows us the how and why
of this terrible outcome, lest we forget that when the fighting stops the devastations of war go on.

Memory in Black and White
In an age of demagogues, hostile great powers and trade wars, foreign policy traditionalists dream of
restoring liberal international order. This order, they claim, ushered in seventy years of peace and
prosperity and saw post-war America domesticate the world to its values. The False Promise of Liberal
Order exposes the flaws in this nostalgic vision. The world shaped by America came about as a result of
coercion and, sometimes brutal, compromise. Liberal projects – to spread capitalist democracy – led
inadvertently to illiberal results. To make peace, America made bargains with authoritarian forces. Even
in the Pax Americana, the gentlest order yet, ordering was rough work. As its power grew, Washington
came to believe that its order was exceptional and even permanent – a mentality that has led to
spiralling deficits, permanent war and Trump. Romanticizing the liberal order makes it harder to adjust
to today’s global disorder. Only by confronting the false promise of liberal order and adapting to
current realities can the United States survive as a constitutional republic in a plural world.

U.S. History
Many saw the United States' decisive victory in Desert Storm (1991) as not only vindication of American
defense policy since Vietnam but also confirmation of a revolution in military affairs (RMA). Just as
information-age technologies were revolutionizing civilian life, the Gulf War appeared to reflect
similarly profound changes in warfare. A debate has raged ever since about a contemporary RMA and its
implications for American defense policy. Addressing these issues, The Iraq Wars and America's Military
Revolution is a comprehensive study of the Iraq Wars in the context of the RMA debate. Focusing on the
creation of a reconnaissance-strike complex and conceptions of parallel or nonlinear warfare, Keith L.
Shimko finds a persuasive case for a contemporary RMA while recognizing its limitations as well as
promise.

A Guide to the Study and Use of Military History
A new history explains how and why, as it prepared to enter World War II, the United States decided to
lead the postwar world. For most of its history, the United States avoided making political and military
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commitments that would entangle it in European-style power politics. Then, suddenly, it conceived a new
role for itself as the world’s armed superpower—and never looked back. In Tomorrow, the World, Stephen
Wertheim traces America’s transformation to the crucible of World War II, especially in the months prior
to the attack on Pearl Harbor. As the Nazis conquered France, the architects of the nation’s new foreign
policy came to believe that the United States ought to achieve primacy in international affairs
forevermore. Scholars have struggled to explain the decision to pursue global supremacy. Some deny that
American elites made a willing choice, casting the United States as a reluctant power that sloughed off
“isolationism” only after all potential competitors lay in ruins. Others contend that the United States
had always coveted global dominance and realized its ambition at the first opportunity. Both views are
wrong. As late as 1940, the small coterie of officials and experts who composed the U.S. foreign policy
class either wanted British preeminence in global affairs to continue or hoped that no power would
dominate. The war, however, swept away their assumptions, leading them to conclude that the United
States should extend its form of law and order across the globe and back it at gunpoint. Wertheim argues
that no one favored “isolationism”—a term introduced by advocates of armed supremacy in order to turn
their own cause into the definition of a new “internationalism.” We now live, Wertheim warns, in the
world that these men created. A sophisticated and impassioned narrative that questions the wisdom of
U.S. supremacy, Tomorrow, the World reveals the intellectual path that brought us to today’s global
entanglements and endless wars.

The Causes of War and the Conditions of Peace
This is a book on conflict and consensus aimed at the general reader. In active, plain and direct
language it makes the seemingly abstract and complex issues simple. Its view of peace is well-rounded,
tough-minded, one that well understands the difficult world of social and personal violence and
conflict. At its heart is a simple finding: "to wage peace we need to foster freedom." The human race
can best achieve that simple aim by "leaving people alone to form their own communities." "The Conflict
Helix "avoids the ambiguous in favor of the categorical; the hedged, qualified statement for the direct
Rummel presents a series of basic principles, each concerning an aspect of conflict and peace psychological, interpersonal, societal, international - and each aspect having its own master principle.
These principles are not mere organizational props, but are deeply theoretical and empirically
fundamental. The volume expresses the core ideas, results and conclusions of Rummel's major, five-volume
work on "Understanding Conflict and War. "In discarding technical material and focusing on principles
and meaning, "The Conflict Helix "presents an executive summary of a lifetime of work in a digestible
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form. In light of recent events in Europe, Asia and Latin American this work takes on a special
poignancy for the developing no less than the industrialized worlds. Hence, this book should be of value
to the general reader as well as professionals and advanced students of international politics.

Study of War. Vol. 2
Examines the history of black-owned barber shops in the United States, from pre-Civil War Era through
today.

The Birth of Modern Politics
The first book on the pioneering American architect.

Kennan and the Art of Foreign Policy
John C. Calhoun (1782–1850) was one of the prominent figure of American politics in the first half of
the nineteenth century. The son of a slaveholding South Carolina family, he served in the federal
government in various capacities—as senator from his home state, as secretary of war and secretary of
state, and as vice-president in the administrations of John Quincy Adams and Andrew Jackson. Calhoun was
a staunch supporter of the interests of his state and region. His battle from tariff reform, aimed at
alleviating the economic problems of the southern states, eventually led him to formulate his famous
nullification doctrine, which asserted the right of states to declare federal laws null and void within
their own boundaries. In the first full-scale biography of Calhoun in almost half a century, John Niven
skillfully presents a new interpretation of this preeminent spokesman of the Old South. Deftly blending
Calhoun’s public career with important elements of his private life, Niven shows Calhoun to have been at
once a more consistent politician and a far more complex human being than previous historians have
thought. Rather than history’s image of an assured, self-confident Calhoun, Niven reveals a figure who
was in many ways insecure and defensive. Niven maintains that the War of 1812, which Calhoun helped
instigate and which nearly resulted in the nation’s ruin, made a lasting impression on Calhoun’s mind
and personality. From that point until the end of his life, he sought security first from the western
Indians and the British while he was secretary of war, then from northern exploitation of southern
wealth through what he regarded as manipulation of public policy while he was vice-president and a
senator. He worked tirelessly to further the South’s slave-plantation system of economic and social
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values. He sought protection for a region that he freely admitted was low in population and poor in
material resources, and he defended a position that he knew was morally inferior. Niven portrays Calhoun
as a driven, tragic figure whose ambitions and personal desires to achieve leadership and compensate for
a lack of inner assurance were often thwarted. The life he made for himself, the peace he felt on his
plantation with his dependent retainers, and the agricultural pursuits that represented to him and his
neighbors stability in a rapidly changing environment were beyond price. Calhoun sought to resist any
menace to this way of life with all the force of his character and intellect. Yet in the end Calhoun’s
headstrong allegiance to his region helped to destroy the very culture he sought to preserve and
disrupted the Union he had hoped to keep whole. Niven’s masterful retelling of Calhoun’s eventful life
is a model biography.

Conflict: Readings in Management and Resolution

The Pursuit of Power
This new book focuses on John Quincy Adams's extensive role in foreign policy, including his years as
secretary of state and as president. Brief but thorough, John Quincy Adams: Policymaker for the Union
analyzes Adams's foreign policy accomplishments during key moments in American history, including the
Rush-Bagot Agreement, the Transcontinental Treaty, the recognition of the Spanish-American republics,
and the Monroe Doctrine. At the same time, the book shows that Adams was far less successful than many
historians suggest. John Quincy Adams: Policymaker for the Union focuses on Adams's ideals of the
centrality of the union to American happiness, the necessity of federal action to protect the union, and
the indivisibil-ity of foreign and domestic concerns. This book's examination of these three points
casts new light on the logic behind many of Adams's accomplishments and also exposes the sources of some
of his failures. This is the first study to examine how Adams's views ultimately led to his failure as a
policymaker. This book is ideal for courses in diplomatic history, American history, and American
political history.

A Study of War
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true
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to the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the world), and
other notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

The Remarkable Education of John Quincy Adams
Presents a detailed analysis of the 1828 presidential campaign between southwestern frontiersman Andrew
Jackson and New England aristocrat John Quincy Adams that officially established a pattern in which two
nationally organized political parties would vie for power against one another.

Johnny Tremain
Paul Shackel uses four well-known Civil War-era National Park sites to illustrate the evolution of
commemorative expression at sites of controversy. He shows how interpretation may change dramatically
from one generation to another as interpreters try to accommodate, or ignore, certain memories. Memory
in Black and White is important reading for all who are interested in history and memory. Visit our
website for sample chapters!

Essays on Espionage and International Law
From an array of intellectual reference points, Stephanson (history, Rutgers U.) has written a serious
assessment of this complicated, often controversial, highly respected American policymaker. A work of
general significance for a wide range of contemporary issues in foreign and domestic politics a

John Quincy Adams and American Global Empire
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The False Promise of Liberal Order
He fought for Washington, served with Lincoln, witnessed Bunker Hill, and sounded the clarion against
slavery on the eve of the Civil War. He negotiated an end to the War of 1812, engineered the annexation
of Florida, and won the Supreme Court decision that freed the African captives of The Amistad. He served
his nation as minister to six countries, secretary of state, senator, congressman, and president. John
Quincy Adams was all of these things and more. In this masterful biography, award winning author Harlow
Giles Unger reveals Quincy Adams as a towering figure in the nation's formative years and one of the
most courageous figures in American history, which is why he ranked first in John F. Kennedy's Pulitzer
Prize–winning Profiles in Courage. A magisterial biography and a sweeping panorama of American history
from the Washington to Lincoln eras, Unger's John Quincy Adams follows one of America's most important
yet least-known figures.

Harvesting Pa Chay's Wheat
"This is a book about the most admirable of human virtues--courage. 'Grace under pressure,' Ernest
Hemingway defined it. And these are the stories of the pressures experienced by eight United States
Senators and the grace with which they endured them." -- John F. Kennedy During 1954-55, John F.
Kennedy, then a U.S. Senator, chose eight of his historical coleagues to profile for their acts of
astounding integrity in the face of overwhelming opposition. These heroes include John Quincy Adams,
Daniel Webster, Thomas Hart Benson, and Robert A. Taft. Awarded the Pulitzer Prize in 1956, Profiles in
Courage resounds with timeless lessons on themost cherished of virtues and is a powerful reminder of the
strength of the human spirit. It is, as Robert Kennedy states in the foreword, "not just stories of the
past but a book of hope and confidence for the future. What happens to the country, to the world,
depends on what we do with what others have left us.

Science--the Endless Frontier
America’s rise from revolutionary colonies to a world power is often treated as inevitable. But Charles
N. Edel’s provocative biography of John Q. Adams argues that he served as the central architect of a
grand strategy whose ideas and policies made him a critical link between the founding generation and the
Civil War–era nation of Lincoln.
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Nation Builder

John C. Calhoun and the Price of Union
Written in 1955 by the then junior senator from the state of Massachusetts, John F. Kennedy's Profiles
in Courage served as a clarion call to every American. The inspiring true accounts of eight unsung
heroic acts by American patriots at different junctures in our nation's history, Kennedy's book became
required reading, an instant classic, and was awarded the Pulitzer Prize. Now, a half-century later, it
remains a moving, powerful, and relevant testament to the indomitable national spirit and an
unparalleled celebration of that most noble of human virtues. This special "P.S." edition of Profiles in
Courage commemorates the fiftieth anniversary of the book's publication. Included in this new edition,
along with vintage photographs and an extensive author biography, are Kennedy's correspondence about the
writing project, contemporary reviews of the book, a letter from Ernest Hemingway, and two rousing
speeches from recipients of the Profile in Courage Award.

Confronting the Costs of War
Describes the 1830s battle over slavery in the Congress, led by Adams and prominent abolitionists

John Quincy Adams
What determines the strategies by which a state mobilizes resources for war? And does war preparation
strengthen or weaken the state in relation to society? In addressing these questions, Michael Barnett
develops a novel theoretical framework that traces the connection between war preparation and changes in
state-society relations, and applies that framework to Egypt from 1952 to 1977 and Israel from 1948
through 1977. Confronting the Costs of War addresses major issues in international relations,
comparative politics, and Middle Eastern studies.

The Iraq Wars and America's Military Revolution
An assessment of the sixth American president's international life and complicated marriage considers
his talents as a linguist and diplomat, citing his achievements during the American Revolution, the War
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of 1812 and the Napoleonic Age.

A. Quincy Jones
This is the story of a man, a treaty, and a nation. The man was John Quincy Adams, regarded by most
historians as America's greatest secretary of state. The treaty was the Transcontinental Treaty of 1819,
of which Adams was the architect. It acquired Florida for the young United States, secured a western
boundary extending to the Pacific, and bolstered the nation's position internationally. As William Weeks
persuasively argues, the document also represented the first determined step in the creation of an
American global empire. Weeks follows the course of the often labyrinthine negotiations by which Adams
wrested the treaty from a recalcitrant Spain. The task required all of Adams's skill in diplomacy, for
he faced a tangled skein of domestic and international controversies when he became secretary of state
in 1817. The final document provided the United States commercial access to the Orient--a major
objective of the Monroe administration that paved the way for the Monroe Doctrine of 1823. Adams, the
son of a president and later himself president, saw himself as destined to play a crucial role in the
growth and development of the United States. In this he succeeded. Yet his legendary statecraft proved
bittersweet. Adams came to repudiate the slave society whose interests he had served by acquiring
Florida, he was disgusted by the rapacity of the Jacksonians, and he experienced profound guilt over his
own moral transgressions while secretary of state. In the end, Adams understood that great virtue cannot
coexist with great power. Weeks's book, drawn in part from articles that won the Stuart Bernath Prize,
makes a lasting contribution to our understanding of American foreign policy and adds significantly to
our picture of one of the nation's most important statesmen.
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